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of Transportation

Mr. Hector Garcia

American GI Forum National Archives and
Historical Foundation

1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia:

The Department of Transportation (DOT) is proposing the
development of an applicant resource guide. This guide will
provide a listing of all on-line information service databases
of potential applicants for employment throughout the country.
This guide is intended to assist personnelists, managers, and
supervisors in identifying and considering a wide range of
diverse, qualified candidates for vacancies throughout the
Department.

We are interested in identifying on-line information services
that will link DOT and educational, professional, and technical
communities to facilitate the employment of the best qualified
candidates. We are also interested in identifying systems that
provide accurate and timely information at a minimum cost.

To assist us in the development of this guide, please complete
the enclosed questionnaire regarding the availability of on-
line information systems in your organization. Completed
questionnaires should be returned by September 1, 1992 to:

Ms. Dorothy Walker

U. S. Department of Transportation
Office of the Secretary

400 Seventh Street, S.W., Room 10312
Washington, DC 20590

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Ms. Walker on (202) 366-1927.

Thank you for your assistance in this mafter.

Enclosure



